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October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Food and Nutrition Department is planning a visit for Year 13 Food and Nutrition students to 
The Lewes District Partnership Food Summit on Wednesday 18 October. This will enable them 
to collect information to assist with their Unit 4 Research based project. 
 
If you would like your child to have a place on the trip please give your consent via ParentPay 
by Friday 13 October. If you require a ParentPay activation, code or have any queries about 
ParentPay, please email parentpay@seafordhead.org.  
 
Students should meet outside room 16 on the Arundel site at 12pm, where students will leave to 
travel to Plumpton College on the school minibus. 
 
They will arrive back at school at 5.30pm, where they will make their own way home. 
 
Students should bring a notepad and pen to note important points from the guest speakers, as 
well as a drink and a healthy snack.  They should wear sensible clothing and bring a waterproof 
in case the weather is wet.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs V. Feneron 
Head of Food and Nutrition  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


